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December 11, 2009 
 
 
Dear Cape Elizabeth Community Members, 
 
 Thank you to those of you who participated in Tuesday evening’s 
public workshop sponsored by the Ad Hoc Curtailment Committee.  The small 
group format seemed to engender some lively discussion.   There were many 
suggestions generated, which will be summarized and reviewed by the 
Committee. 
 
 The unprecedented financial challenges that we face demand new and 
innovative responses.  Your input and support as we deal with this situation is 
important and appreciated. 
 
 If you were unable to attend the workshop and have specific 
suggestions for revenue enhancement or expenditure reduction opportunities 
for the school and/or municipal budgets, please contact a member of the 
Curtailment Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

   
Trish Brigham  Alan H. Hawkins 
School Board Chair  Superintendent 

 


